
     To all those who were confirmed in our parish this year.   

          From Áine, Jim, Liam, Margaret, Mairín and Pat and Blanchardstown Parish 

We are thinking of each one of you as you leave your primary school and 

move on to secondary school. We miss you and hope that you and your 

families are well. We really enjoyed meeting you when you came to the 

Parish Centre, with your teachers, for the Confirmation Retreat.  

We had planned another special day with you this term but now that is not 

possible. We would have looked at  

                                                                         

‘The Earth - Our Common Home’ 

..... what we can do to renew and protect it 

and how the Holy Spirit will guide us as we 

work to restore creation. 

 

We would love to hear from you so instead we are inviting you to:   

 

1. Look at this video                                                                                 

LINK: Laudato Si - Young People: Uploaded  by Trócaire                               

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IG-8fQ1-qN0 

 

2. Next share your ideas in one of these formats...  

 

• A Poem or A Prayer or A Picture (Put your first name on this) 

  

3. Then photograph your work and email it to 

mairin.keegan@dublindiocese.ie and we’ll post it on our website.               

 

We look forward to receiving your compositions! 

 

You are welcome to come to the parish any time. We’ll pray for each other 

and we hope to meet up again when it’s safe to do so.    


